[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to EIP
What is EIP?



EIP Newsletter
Mrs. Burch and Mrs. Moffatt
                    8/12/2019
Children start school at a designated chronological age, but differ greatly in their intellectual development and experiences. The Early Intervention Program (EIP) is designed to serve students in Kindergarten through grade five who are at risk of not reaching or maintaining academic grade level.
I am pleased to be chosen as the EIP teacher for Kindergarten and First Grade Students. Mrs. Moffatt will also assist me in teaching these students.
The purpose of the Early Intervention Program is to provide additional instruction to students that are performing below their grade level. EIP services provides students with the necessary academic skills to reach grade level performance in the shortest possible time. 
As the EIP I will work closely with students, teachers, and parents to ensure student success. Parents, I will be sending home folders with reading assignments. Let’s please work as a TEAM to ensure each child is successful and moves to grade level quickly. 




If you want your children to improve, let them overhear the nice things you say about them to others.
Dr. Haim Ginott
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